
LexisNexis Seminars Offered Oct. 3
In August, the search interface for 
LexisNexis Academic changed significantly 
and additional content is now available from 
this resource. 
On Wednesday, October 3, Lynn Smith – a 
trainer from LexisNexis – will be offering 2 
hour seminars covering the new search 
interface for LexisNexis Academic. The 3 
identical seminars will be held in the Jones 
105 classroom and are being offered at the 
following times:

9:00 am – 11:00 am
1:00 pm – 3:00 pm
4:00 pm – 6:00 pm

To attend one of these seminars, register at:  
www1.baylor.edu/pod_reg. For questions, 
contact Billie Peterson-Lugo.
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Gregory Garden Entrance Now a Reality
After almost 40 years of wishing we could 
enter and exit Moody Library through the 
door in the Gregory Garden, now we can. 
The security gates are installed, and the 
door is open. 

The entrance hours are: 
Sunday:    1 p.m. – 1 a.m.

Monday –Thursday:   8 a.m. – 1 a.m.
Friday:   8 a.m. – 5 p.m.

Saturday: 12 noon – 5 p.m.

Please mark your calendars and come 
celebrate with us as we officially open the 
Gregory Garden Entrance on Monday, 
October 1, from 4 – 5 p.m. Refreshments 
will be served, and all are welcome. 

– Mary Goolsby, Library Advancement

Banned Books Week Sept. 29 – Oct. 6
Does the following comment make you 
uncomfortable?  “You can’t read that 
book.” Does this quote from the UN make 
you shout “Amen”? “Everyone has the right 
to freedom of opinion and expression; this 
right includes freedom to hold opinions 
without interference and to seek, receive 
and impart information and ideas through 
any media and regardless of frontiers.”—UN 
Universal Declaration of Human Rights
If you answered yes to these, then you may 
want to help the libraries celebrate the 
freedom to read during Banned Books 
Week.  We plan to heighten awareness 
about the issues of intellectual freedom and 
censorship. To do so, we need people to 
help with table tents, web pages, quizzes, 
lecture series and other PR materials. If you 
are interested, please call (x3679) or email  
(Beth_Tice@baylor.edu). We’ll send out 
more information about events and activities 
in the next week.

-Beth Tice

You are cordially invited to 
the annual

Benefactors Day

Armstrong Browning Library
Baylor University

Friday, September 21, 2007
3:00-4:30 pm

Hankamer Treasure Room

Featuring

Pattie Orr
Newly Appointed Dean of

University Libraries
And Vice President for
Information Technology

Reception following in the
Cox Reception Hall 
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